Special Meeting 3/31/14 7:00pm
Special meeting for: Review of applications for part-time positions for Police Department

Attended: Ruth Towne, John Ryan, Jenny Hudson, Lee Curtis, Cheryl Lister, Marty Kane, Kim Reynolds, & Paula
Tryon.

Six applications were reviewed for the part-time positions for the Police Dept. Three applicants were
disqualified, three applicants were deemed qualified.

Starting pay for a part-time officer is $10.50/ hour.
Monty Amick turned in his gear last week but would be available as a reserve officer.

éMotion by Lister : Three applicants will be interviewed at the council meeting on April 7, 2014 in executive
session. Second by Hudson. Motion carried.

éMotion by Ryan to adjourn @ 7:30pm, second by Hudson. Motion carried.



